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Wiltshire Council 

Council 

20 February 2018  

Councillor Ian Thorn, Calne Central Division 

To Councillor Toby Sturgis, Cabinet Member for Spatial Planning, 
Development Management and Property 

 

Question (18-01) 

Can the Cabinet Member confirm that any bid from the community to run the Grove 

Youth Centre in Calne will be considered by the Cabinet? 

Response 

Any business plan will be considered by the Cabinet Member for Spatial Planning, 

Development Management and Property.  

 


